SAVE THE DATE

SAFETY

SUMMIT FOR
PARENTS

TWO OPTIONS:
March 5, 2019 at Nevada Union High School
March 12, 2019 at Bear River High School
Both events: 6:30-8:00 P.M.

Wildfires * Lock-Downs * Shelter-In-Place
What does it all mean for you as a
parent/guardian of a student?

Please join us for an engaging and collaborative
presentation about preparing and responding to
potential crises in our schools. Representatives from
local Law Enforcement, Fire Services, CHP and Nevada
County Superintendent of Schools Office will speak
about the collaborative efforts as a community to
support the health and safety of our children.
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